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To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
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Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 7:08:01 PM

The Research Director 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I strongly support the ID requirement, to prevent voter fraud.  Without ID, it would
be easy for someone to cast a vote in the name of another person. The fraudster
cannot be traced.

These days, providing ID is often routine.  A driver’s licence, rates notice,
electricity bill or some other identifying document is needed to open a bank
account,  join a library, etc. 

Kind regards,
Robert Osmak
 

Rocksberg, Q. 4510
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